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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Reference is made to the results announcement of Ju Teng International Holdings Limited 
(the “Company”) dated 25 August 2010 for the six months ended 30 June 2010 (the 
“Results Announcement”). 
 
The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company would like to clarify 
that, due to clerical error, the stock code of the Company as shown in the Chinese version 
of the Results Announcement should be “3336” instead of “3366”. 
 

 
 By order of the Board 

 Ju Teng International Holdings Limited 
 Tsui Yung Kwok 

 Company Secretary 
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